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CISD	Board Agenda Item Synopsis	
	
	
Subject:			Consider	Approval	of	the	22-23	Professional	Development	Calendar	
	
Background	Information:		
In	the	regularly	scheduled	July	2022	school	board	meeting,	the	Board	approved	policy	DMA(LOCAL)	as	per	SB	
1267	(Regular	Session)	which	requires	the	board	to	annually	review	the	State	Board	for	Educator	Certification	
(SBEC)	clearinghouse	regarding	best	practices	and	industry	recommendations	for	professional	development	and	
adopt	a	professional	development	policy	based	on	the	training	recommendations	in	the	clearinghouse.	To	meet	
the	policy	requirements,	the	recommended	local	policy	text	reflects	that	the	board	shall	annually	approve	the	
district's	professional	development	plan,	which	must	be	guided	by	the	clearinghouse;	note	any	differences	from	
the	clearinghouse	recommendations;	and	include	a	schedule	of	required	professional	development.		
	
Goals:	
__X__1.	We	will	provide	and	support	a	safe,	civil	and	collaborative	culture.	
__X__2.	We	will	continuously	provide	and	support	effective	teaching	in	every	classroom.	
__X__3.	We	will	provide	and	support	a	guaranteed	and	viable	curriculum.	
__X_	4.	We	will	continue	to	foster	a	love	of	reading	and	commit	to	continual	growth	in	childhood	literacy.	
__X__5.	We	will	foster	strong	numeracy	skills	and	commit	to	continual	growth	in	math	success.	
__X__6.	We	will	provide	targeted	strategies	and	practices	to	prepare	students	for	post-secondary		
	 education,	career	readiness,	and	military	participation.	
__X__7.	We	will	attract,	recruit,	develop,	and	retain	high-quality	professional	staff.	
	
Budgetary	Impact:		
none	
	
Recommendation:			
The	administration	requests	the	approval	of	the	professional	development	calendar	for	the	22-23	school	year	as	
presented.	
	
	
Submitted	by:		 	 	 	 	 	 	
Mrs.	Lori	Sitzes	
Assistant	Superintendent	for	Curriculum	and	Technology	
	
Recommended	by:	
Tom	Maglisceau,	Ph.D.	
Superintendent	
	
Meeting	Date:		September	19,	2022	


